
 

      
April 8, 2021 

Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 21-071 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy  
 

Streetlighting Tariff Adjustment - Supplement 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 

On March 31, 2021 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource 
Energy (“Eversource”) submitted a proposed revision to its streetlighting tariff to implement a 
new rate offering it had designated as Rate EOL-2.  The testimony accompanying that filing 
noted that the proposed effective date for this new offering was intended to be January 1, 2022, 
subject to the necessary billing system changes being implemented on time.  The cover letter and 
the tariff pages included with the March 31, 2022 filing did not include the January 1, 2022 
proposed effective date. 

 
Following the filing, the Commission Staff requested that the proposed effective date be 

made explicit in the cover letter and tariff pages.  To align with that request, by this submission, 
Eversource makes clear that it is proposing a January 1, 2022 effective date for this new tariff.  
Also, included with this letter are revised tariff pages reflecting the January 1, 2022 proposed 
effective date.  Eversource requests that the Commission accept this material as a supplement the 
material submitted on March 31, and that it be treated as part of that submission for purposes of 
this proceeding. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 

assistance with this matter. 
       Very truly yours, 

          
       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
CC:  Service List 
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